Calling All Young Artists!

Enter the Royal Academy’s Young Artists’ Summer Show

We are excited to announce that Burdett-Coutts Primary School is participating in the
Royal Academy of Arts Young Artists’ Summer Show—a fantastic opportunity for students
aged 4-18 to showcase their creativity and talent!

What is it?
The Young Artists’ Summer Show is an open art competition where selected works will be
displayed in an online exhibition and some at the prestigious Royal Academy of Arts in London.

Who can enter?
All students at Burdett-Coutts Primary School are invited to participate! Whether you love
painting, drawing, sculpting, or exploring other art forms, this is your chance to shine.

How to join?

Creating and submitting your artwork for the Young Artists’ Summer Show is simple and exciting!
Start by crafting your masterpiece—there's no set theme, so let your imagination run wild. Once
your artwork is ready, give it a meaningful title and write a short description explaining what
inspired you to create it and what it means to you.

You can submit your entry in one of two ways. First, parents or carers can help you enter directly
online by visiting youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk before the deadline on 5th March 2025. Make
sure to select ‘Burdett-Coutts Primary School’' when you complete your submission.

Alternatively, if you'd like us to submit on your behalf, bring your artwork and written explanation
to Miss Jorquera or the school office by 28th February 2025. Please remember that all entries
must include a title and an explanation and the parental consent form; without these, we won't be
able to submit them.
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We can't wait to see your creative work and share it to the world! ﬁ
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Find relevant documents in our school newsletter. Burdett-Coutts


http://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/

